
Dear Chivenor Families,

This week, in assembly, our Griffins learned about respect and courtesy. We are constantly

impressed with the manners of our children, whether it is holding doors open for each other, saying

please and thank you, or lining up respectfully. It makes Chivenor a welcoming place for visitors

and a pleasant place in which to learn and work. Thank you for your support, continuing to instill

these important values at home.

Food Hygiene Rating

Congratulations to our fabulous kitchen staff who were recently inspected and

were awarded a rating of 5 stars for food hygiene! We regularly get excellent

feedback regarding the meals and especially the desserts! Thank you for all

your hard work!

Scholastic Book Fair

The Scholastic book fair, which was held every day last week, was a huge success raising over £200

for our school reading fund. Miss Douglas will be working with Pupil Parliament to select some new

books for our library area and for our book vending machine. We hope you enjoyed the books you

purchased- Happy Reading!

Access to school

As the weather is improving, we will be using the field area at lunchtimes and the small gate will be

closed at the end of the KS1 path. If you do come to school at this time, due to safeguarding, you will

need to stop at this gate and be accompanied by office staff to the main reception. Therefore, please

avoid visits between 11:30am to 1pm unless completely necessary.

Coming up

We are celebrating International Day of Dance today and our Griffins have definitely had their

dancing shoes on! We have shared our dance with our wider Griffin family and our partner school

City Gates in the Philippines. Remember that school will be closed on Thursday 2nd May to

everyone EXCEPT Year 6 (Voting Day) and Monday 6th May due to it being a bank holiday.

Have a great week!

Mrs Dawn Cox Mrs Sylvia Werrett

Head of Lower School Head of Upper School



Dates to Remember

Monday 29th April 2024
International Day of Dance

Thursday 2nd May 2024
Voting Day- school only open to Y6 pupils 9-12

Monday 6th May 2024
May Bank Holiday - School closed

Monday 13th May 2024
SATs week for Y6

Tuesday 21st May 2024
Kittle photography in for class and Y6 leavers photos

Friday 24th May 2024
Break up for half term

Thursday 6th June
Year 1 trip to Barry Island

Friday 7th June
Year 5 trip to Beaumanor Hall

PE Timetable:

(S)- Swimming

Reception Farah Tuesday and Friday Reception Daley Friday (2nd day TBC)

1 Simmonds Wednesday and Thursday

2Webber Monday and Friday 2 Knight Tuesday and Thursday

3Wiltshire Wednesday and Friday 3 Picasso Wednesday and Thursday

4 Brady Thursday and Friday 4 Cadbury Tuesday and Monday (S)

5 Curie Wednesday and Thursday 5 Hawkins Wednesday and Friday

6 Patel Wednesday and Thursday (S) 6 Obama Wednesday and Friday (S)

For more information please see …

www.chivenor-gst.org

Class Dojo

Facebook - Chivenor Primary Updates

Twitter (X) - @ChivenorP


